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We strongly support the proposed cell phone tower by Telespan Communications to be located  north of 
Manchester. We live at 15230 Irish Beach Dr., Manchester. We have little, and some times no,  cell service. This is
both inconvenient and dangerous during emergencies.
Thank you for your consideration.
Steven and Margaret Truter
Sent from my iPad
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